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14th September 2018 
 

Dear Parents / Carers, 
 
At various times throughout the school year we take the children to the church, either to take part 
in a service or for learning opportunities and to the Village Hall and field for PE and games. 
 
We are also hoping to use the village more in our learning and would like your permission to walk 
the children around the village and common as appropriate. 
 
Please would you complete and return the permission slip below, allowing your child to walk from 
the school to the church, Village Hall and around the village when required. 
 
Should you have any queries, please do not hesitate to contact us. 
 
Regards, 
 
 
 
 
 
Ingrid Rounce 
Head of School 
 
………………………………………………………………………………………………………………….. 
 
I give/do not give permission for my child……………………………… (name) to walk to the church,  
 
Village Hall and around the village as necessary throughout the school year. 
 
Signed ………………………………………… Parent  /Carer                       Date …………………….. 
 
………………………………………………………………………………………………………………….. 
 
YEAR 6 ONLY 
 
I give permission for my child ………………………………………(name) to walk to the Village Hall  
 
at the end of the school day. 
 
Signed ………………………………………. Parent / Carer                       Date ……………………….. 
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